
During this winter season with the weather getting colder, the Denison
community is ready to assist families. If you need assistance this season, please
contact Kendra Dozsak (Health Tech) at kendra_dozsak@dpsk12.net and let her
know how Denison can assist you. Also, there will be paper forms in the main
office to fill out if you don't want to send this information in an email. For example,
some of the assistance that can happen is gifts for students, gift cards, gift
baskets, coats for children, etc. The deadline to submit a nominee for this is
November 15, 2023. The deadline to get all donations and gifts back to Denison
is December 8, 2023. We as a community encourage anyone to stop by the
lobby, take a look at the ornaments, and if you would like to help in our winter
wonderland, please feel free to do so. We hope your winter season is warm and
safe!
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